

FRIESLAND SCHOOL
Nursery Avenue
Sandiacre
Derbyshire
NG10 5AF
www.friesland.ttct.co.uk
0115 939 7326

Dear Year 6 Families,

We know this is an important time as you and your child start to decide on which secondary school you wish to attend from September 2026.

To help you make that decision I would like to invite you to Friesland's open Evening on **Thursday 18th September from 5:00pm until 7:00pm.**

On the evening there will be a presentation from myself at both 5:00pm, 5:45pm and 6:30pm, as we will have a lot of interest in our school this will be the same presentation to allow all families to have the chance to attend

Across the course of the evening from 5:00pm you will also have the chance to tour our school, have an experience of what a lesson is like at Friesland School and speak to our staff and students.

After the event there will be the opportunity to experience Friesland during a normal school day, with tours available up to the end of October.

I look forward to meeting you on Thursday 18th September and showing off everything that our wonderful school has to offer.

Yours sincerely,

Craig Patterson Headteacher

